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TOWNSHIP OF NORTH HURON REPORT 
Item No.   

 
RECOMMENDATON: 
THAT the Council of the Township of North Huron hereby provide a letter of support to the East 
Wawanosh 150th Anniversary Committee for their grant application to the Canada 150 Fund. 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
The East Wawanosh 150th Anniversary Committee is applying for a Canada 150 grant to help offset 
the cost of their Homecoming Weekend in July 2017 and requires a letter of support from the 
Township of North Huron.   
 
DISCUSSION 
The East Wawanosh 150th Committee (EW 150) can apply for the grant on their own and the funds 
can flow through their own bank account.  Follow up reporting for the grant is the responsibility of 
the EW 150 Committee.  The Canada 150 Grant requires matching funds from the applicant. The 
EW 150 Committee can leverage funds received as seed money from the municipality and their 
own fundraising dollars.    Therefore, the amount of the Canada 150 request from East Wawanosh 
will not exceed $20,000 based on available matching funds and the proposed project budget.   
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT 
None.  
 
FUTURE CONSIDERATIONS 
N/A 
 
RELATIONSHIP TO STRATEGIC PLAN   
Our community is attractive to new businesses and residents.   
Tourism is a driver in economic development.  
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PREPARED BY:  Connie Goodall  
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